LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, April 2017
April 1, 2
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Assisted Suicide

Currently, assisted suicide is a felony in the State of Michigan.  It is expected that this law will be challenged in 2017 by legislation being introduced to allow a plan similar to that in Oregon.  It is promised that “safeguards” will be put in place to prevent abuse, but remember, “safeguards” are open to individual interpretation.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

April 8, 9
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Safe Abortions?
We often hear of how safe a procedure an abortion is.  This raises two questions.  How safe is it for the unborn baby?  Clearly, not very safe because the desired outcome is a dead baby.  How safe is it for the mother?  It is hard to know for sure because the emotional scars left behind after the abortion are not generally considered. Between 1973 and 2009, the Centers for Disease Control reported more than 400 women have died from legal abortions in the United States. However, the CDC also reports that its data is not complete because states submit their abortion statistics voluntarily. Three states do not report any abortion data to the CDC, and others provide only limited data.  There is no force of law that requires private physicians or free standing clinics to report any or all complications at their facilities.  Most women do not experience physical complications but all live with the knowledge that they took the life of their unborn child.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

April 16, 17
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Happy Easter
We celebrate with all of you the joy of new life and the blessings of the Season.

April 22, 23
Right to Life-LIFESPAN   Celebrate Life Dinner and Auction

LIFESPAN will be Praising the Past and Promoting the Future at their annual dinner on May 16, 2017 at the San Marino Club in Troy.  We will recognize the original pro-life leaders of LIFESPAN and Kristian Hawkins, president of Students for Life of America will explain how our youth leaders will stand on the foundation built by those who have gone before to bring about protection and respect for all human life.  This event is especially important for young people, high school and college age.  For reservations and information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

April 29, 30
Right to Life-LIFESPAN    Celebrate Life Dinner and Auction

LIFESPAN’s annual dinner is just two weeks away.  As in past years, we will have a Silent Auction as well as a Tin Can Raffle.  We will recognize the achievements of the past and Kristian Hawkins, president of Students for Life of America, will explain the plan future leaders will follow in restoring respect and dignity to all human life.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

